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REPORT 5 - 2020 

To: MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL 

 

The Diversity and Inclusion Advisory Committee presents its fifth report for 2020 and 

recommends: 

 

DIAC-0012-2020 

That the deputation from Mayor Crombie regarding an update on anti-Black racism and 

discrimination in Mississauga be received. 

DIAC-0012-2020 

 

DIAC-0013-2020 

That the deputation form Lori Kelly, Director, Human Resources and Robert Trewartha, Director, 

Strategic Initiatives regarding an update on the City's anti-Black racism and discrimination 

initiatives be received. 

DIAC-0013-2020 

 

 

 


